
BVI FSC – Industry Circular No. 23 of 2025

The British Virgin Islands Financial Services Commission (BVI FSC) has issued
Industry Circular No. 23 of 2025, announcing an extension of the filing deadline for
the following statutory registers:

Register of General Partners
Register of Limited Partner
Beneficial Ownership Information

Entities are encouraged to utilize the extended deadline to ensure timely
compliance. For complete details, you may refer to the full circular available here.
 
ITA Notice – Payment Issues on BVIFars Portal

The International Tax Authority (ITA) has issued a press release addressing
technical difficulties currently being experienced on the BVIFars Portal, specifically
relating to payment processing issues. Users may encounter delays or disruptions
in submitting required fees or filings. The ITA is working actively to resolve these
issues and will provide further updates as they become available.

Please refer to the press release here.

For specific advice on the above matters, please contact us below.

BVI Legal Update: Extended Compliance
Deadlines & Portal Challenges

https://url.jer.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gwdGCpQm2qsyDyoIPfmhGZPQz
https://mcusercontent.com/6c55ce640a45a9f368dd9f88b/files/e7b21a3e-2923-c4fd-b9d9-9ab64cd54e5c/Alternative_Payments_May_25_2025.pdf

